
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

                                                                    

                                                                   

 

                                                                        

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                  in Year 4 

This Month’s Super 

Learners 

Progress Award – Ege, Heidi, Nil, Anna, 
Liam, Aaliyah and Whole Class from Mr 

Murphy 
 

Achievement Award – Elisa, Lena, Jisu, 
Sophie, Vihaan, Myles, Kendra, Ramsey 

 

 

Reader of the month:  

Triumph, Stella 
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This month in Science, we have 

been learning about 

environmental change. Both 

natural and human causes of 

environmental change and the 

impacts these have of us and 

wildlife. 

We have used cress to 

investigate the effects of 

deforestation and also how 

plants grow in different 

environments. We’ve linked 

this to our previous topic of 

Vikings and why they 

migrated to Britain for food.  

In Maths we have been learning about 

statistics, exploring pictograms, tables, 

bar graphs and line graphs. We have 

learnt how to interpret, collect and 

display data in different ways. We have 

used keys, titles and scale to make sure 

we are interpreting or representing  the 

data correctly . 

 

In English, we have been 

writing diary entries. We 

have used different 

writing features such as 

dramatic fronted 

adverbials, descriptive 

language and 

capitalisation to show a 

character’s thoughts and 

feelings.  

 

The children had great fun 

writing diary entries as if 

they had woken up one 

day as a Year 4 teacher 

before writing their own, 

incredibly creative and 

imaginative diary entries.  


